
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   All Prospective Bidders 
From:   P.A.T. Construction Management Project Team 
Date:   April 26th 2019  
Subject:  Bid Date Extended: Tuesday, April 30th at 12PM   

Bryant & Stratton College – Clay, NY  
  
  
 
Please be advised that the bid date for the Bryant & Stratton College – Clay, NY project, located at 7805 
Oswego Road, has been extended to Tuesday, April 30th at 12:00PM.  
 
If you have any outstanding questions, please call Peter Casilio directly at 716-553-5006.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The P.A.T. Project Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


